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Hello, my name is Donald Martin, I live in Kennebunk, and I am writing to oppose 
LD 154. More specifically, the subsection regarding rail preservation. It is imperative 
that the state consult economic planning entities before removing any previously laid 
track. Removing state owned corridors must take into consideration those impacted 
by the removal of rails. Consulting economic planning entities is a vital step to ensure
removing these lines would not negatively impact these region. Furthermore, 
sidestepping this procedure will only harm the integrity of this process as a whole.
Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony, and I urge the committee to vote 
"Ought Not to Pass" on LD 154.


